
Workers and residents affected as more care 
companies collapse

 Denmark 

(May 2017) Around 200 workers and the 1100 people they provide care for are the 
latest victims of private care company bankruptices. The collapse of 
Hjemmehjælpen Aarhus, the largest private care company in Aarhus, Denmark's 
second city, is the third private care company bankruptcy in May and the 41st since 
2013 when a new tendering system was introduced. The FOA public service union is 
calling for a change to the system with requirements to monitor professional and 
management skills, company finances and to protect working conditions.
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